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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC:  Australian Industry Participation Plans 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 3 June 2014, page 84) 

 

QUESTION No.:  BI-81 

 

Senator KIM CARR: So there will still be a requirement to put in Australian industry participation 

plans?  

Dr Green: The Jobs Act is still in place and still has its requirements, as do the Commonwealth 

Procurement Guidelines, which still have their obligations.  

Senator KIM CARR: Is it still going to be a trade-off against the tariff concessions?  

Dr Green: The Enhanced Project By-Law Scheme still remains.  

Senator KIM CARR: What is the funding for administering that?  

Dr Green: We can take that on notice. 

 

 

ANSWER  
 

$4.1 million per year. 

 

 

 


